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LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 42 of 2016 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/ 0083/97/002 
 
 
12 July 2016 
 
 

Sailing Race Between Malta and Syracuse on 16 July 2016 
 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta would like to notify mariners that 
the Royal Malta Yacht Club will be holding a sailing race between Malta and Syracuse 
 
This Race will start off Sliema Sea front at 1000 hours (local time). It is estimated that 
there will be 80 participants. Sailing vessels will start mustering in the area about 0900 
hrs and the last participants are expected to depart at 1100 hrs 
 
Masters of all vessels not directly involved in this sailing event are asked to keep clear of 
the area, and observe any instructions that may be given by the event organisers safety 
vessels and by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS).  
 
 
 

Charts effected:  BA 177, 2538, 194 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


